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205th Weather Flight received federal recognition, 18 Sep 1965  
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Berry Field, TN 
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OPERATIONS 
In the latter months of 1964, the Department of Defense approved the establishment of 
seven new ANG support units. They consisted of an Air Weather Squadron located at Langley 
AFB, Virginia, and six Air Weather Flights at Air Division level. One of the flights was assigned 



to Tennessee's 30 Armored Division and located at Berry Field as the 205 Weather Flight. 
 
On 18 September 1965, Federal Recognition was granted to the new 205th Weather Flight at 
Berry Field. Capt David B. Herbert and two others were transferred to the 205 Weather Flight 
from the 105 Weather Flight, also at Berry Field. The 205 Weather Flight is subordinate to the 
newly activated 200 Weather Squadron at Langley AFB, Virginia. 
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